
 
The “Dr. Hermann Schnell Foundation”, administered by the German Chemical Society,  
supports young scientists in the field of  macromolecular chemistry, its physico-chemical 
fundamentals, and its analysis.  Support will be given to postgraduates from universities  
or other institutions under public law. Scholarships up to 6,000 Euro are available.  
Partial scholarships for participating in important scientific  meetings are also on offer. 
Scholarships up to 6.000 Euro will be allocated in 2020.

The Foundation Prizes will be awarded during the “100 Years Macromolecular Chemistry” 
Conference, taking place in Freiburg, September 27 – 29, 2020.

Proposals should consist of a letter in support of the nomination (self-nominations are  
welcome), a curriculum vitae, and a list of publications. Please submit your nomination by  
April 10, 2020 to Gesellschaft Deutscher Chemiker, Barbara Köhler, b.koehler@gdch.de,   
or by post to Varrentrappstraße 40 – 42, 60486 Frankfurt am Main, Germany.
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